
Thursday 19th December 

 @ 9.15am 

Your little rock star would like to invite you to 

their Rock Steady Concert to be held in the 

School Hall. The performance will last 

approximately 30 minutes. 

They are excited to show you all the skills 

they have been learning over the past few 

weeks. 

Hope to see you there! 


